
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd March 2023 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 

World Book Day 

What a fabulous 

end to the week 

with the school 

immersed in the 

story of ‘Alice in 

Wonderland’ by 

Lewis Carroll. 

The children (and 

staff) looked fantastic in 

wonderful costumes. It was 

great to welcome author and 

poet, Paul Jenkins. The 

children loved his workshops 

and the poems he shared 

throughout the day. 

Many thanks to Mrs Price for 

the short bread biscuits she 

baked for very child and to families for the donated cakes 

and to you all for 

supporting the cake 

sale at the end of 

the day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lent is the time of year when we prepare 

for Easter, we aim to grow in love in our 

hearts and become closer to Jesus. As we 

journey through Lent, we will be using the 

Archbishop of York Youth Trust resources 

to ‘look in and look out’.  

 

Worship will encourage us all to  

 

 

 

 

to act   to speak   to love     to pray     to read  

 

 

 
 

Very well done to the children who represented school at 

a recent Ethos conference at St James’ primary school in 

Chorley, along with 15 other schools. The children 

participated in a range of workshops, worship, and song. 

They even had time to solve an outdoor treasure hunt! 

Great ambassadors for our school. 

 

 

A huge well done to our year 5 cyclists who are 

now proficient in cycling on the road having 

achieved their level 2.  

Very well done to you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up this week our annual Fair-trade Market on Friday 10th March 

 

Families and friends please come along to our Fair-Trade market from 

2.30pm and enjoy some refreshments prepared by our children and allow 

the children to share their knowledge about Fair trade.  

 

 

Forest After school club  

Starting in the summer term we will be offering a Forest After School club each Wednesday. 

Children can sign up for after school club as normal 

and on a Wednesday will participate in the Forest 

school activities. Look out for the letter coming home 

after half term which gives further detail and also a 

consent slip for your child to participate in the range of 

outdoor activities. There is a limited number of places 

and priority will be given to those children signed in for the after-school club on a 

Wednesday.  Look out for the letter coming home.  

 

 

 

Events  Dates 

Start of Fairtrade fortnight  Monday 27th February  

Coppull Library visits  Monday 6th / Tuesday 7th March  

Fairtrade market , all welcome to visit the market  Friday 10th March from 2.30pm 

British Science Week ‘Connections’  From 10th- 19th March 

Parents evening  Wednesday 22nd March  

Easter Bingo in the church hall  Friday 24th March  

Whole school meet at church,  

Willow class will share the Easter story through music and 

drama   

Thursday 30th March from 9am  

Whole school participate in Rock Kidz on tour  Friday 31st March  

School closes for the Easter Holidays  Friday 31st March  

School reopens  Monday 17th April  


